
The NSW Government is 
proposing to provide the 
missing link of the King Street 
Cycleway. 

King Street is an important connection to the Sydney CBD for 
cyclists, connecting to the Pitt Street Cycleway and bike routes 
to the city’s east and south. The project would involve extending 
the existing separated cycleway between Clarence Street and 
Pitt Street. Providing this important missing link would improve 
the connectivity of bike networks in the CBD. We are inviting the 
community to share their views on the proposed design. Feedback 
closes 5pm Monday 6 February.
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King Street Cycleway 

Artist’s impression of proposed King Street Cycleway (for illustrative purposes)
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King Street Cycleway

Project Benefits 
•	 Delivers a connected cycleway network across 

the CBD 

•	 Encourages more people to ride bikes

•	 Provides a safe option for cyclists

•	 Connects cyclists to key public transport hubs

•	 Relieves pressure off our roads

Have Your Say

1800 491 566 (during business hours)

If you need help understanding 
this information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service 
on 131 450 and ask them to call us 
on 1800 491 566.

Scan the QR code 
and provide your 
feedback via our 
short survey.
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Bidirectional separated cycleway 

No stopping 

Loading zone and taxi zone 

Footpath realignment

Traffic island removal

KEY

Proposed Changes

What Happens Next? 
Investigation works are planned to take place in 
late February. We will notify the community of 
this work. 

We will consider all feedback and results from 
our investigation work and continue to keep the 
community informed. 
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